

we are growing at

Daubeney Road | Hackney

E5 0EG | London | UK

call us
Telephone | 020 8985 4380
Fax | 020 8985 9075

or visit us www.daubeney.hackney.sch.uk admin@daubeney.hackney.sch.uk

Tuesday 9th January 2024

Dear Parent and Carers.

Year 6 Trip to The Natural History Museum

As part of the Year 6 provision, we will be taking the children to The Natural History Museum. The trip will take place on **Tuesday 30**th **January 2024**. Children will have the opportunity to investigate and learn about *Evolution through Natural Selection*.

We will leave school at 9am and aim to arrive at the venue by 10.15am.

We will return by 3.30pm. Please ensure that on the day of the visit, children are sent to school with appropriate clothing, i.e. a coat, comfortable walking outdoor shoes.

The cost of the visit is £5 per child. We understand that some families will have difficulties paying the full amount. If you are unable to pay the full amount for the trip your Scopay account allows you to enter an amount that is affordable to you. If you are in the position to help out other families, please enter an amount larger than £5 onto Scopay.

Your child will be provided with a packed lunch.

We would like to thank the parent volunteers who will be supporting the classes on this day. We will contact the parents who have already completed the Parent Volunteer form. If you would like to be added to the list, please scan the QR code below to complete the form:



If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the class teachers.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Gregory Logan

Robin Warren







Head of School Twitter: @OneMrLogan1 Executive Head Teacher Twitter: @BlossomHT



